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Impact Assessment Agency of Canada 
160 Elgin Street, 22nd Floor 
Ottawa, ON K1A 0H3 

October 26, 2022 

Re: Consultations with Generation PGM Inc. on the Potential Draft Federal Environmental 
Assessment (EA) Conditions for the Marathon Palladium Project (Ref No. 54755) 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Generation PGM Inc, (GenPGM) has consulted Biigtigong Nishnaabeg on the contents of GenPGM's 
submissions regarding the potential draft federal environmental assessment conditions for the 
Marathon Palladium Project. Biigtigong Nishnaabeg accepts that the recommendations of GenPGM with 
respect to the timing of actions and deliverables advanced by GenPGM in their proposed changes to the 
conditions, in particular, as set out in conditions 5.2, 5.3, and 6.4.3, would be protective of Biigtigong 
Nishnaabeg's interests in its unceded, unsurrendered and exclusive Aboriginal Title territory. Biigtigong 
Nishnaabeg also confirms its comfort with the revised comments on condition 6.4, recently submitted 
by GenPGM, wherein GenPGM commits to the development of the air quality follow-up program as 
soon as possible, and in any event not later than 3 months following the commencement of 
construction. 
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Chief Duncan Michano 
Biigtigong Nishnaabeg 
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